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August 21, 2017 
 

 
Don Gren 
2530 Lynwood Drive 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109 
don@gren.us 

 
 
Dear Mr. Gren, 

 
The Public Service Commission of Utah (Commission) received your correspondence dated November 
2, 2014. With respect to the questions posed in your email, the Commission is unable to provide advice 
regarding the tax consequences of either the ongoing accumulation of net metering credits or the annual 
expiration of excess net metering credits. We recommend that you contact the Internal Revenue Service 
(“IRS”) with any such questions. To contact the IRS, the toll-free number for individuals is 800-829-
1040 and for businesses is 800-829-4933.  

 
Thank you for your correspondence. 

 
Sincerely, 

  
 
 /s/ Gary L. Widerburg 

Commission Secretary 
DW#261939 
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